To whom it may concern,

SB 2630 is unnecessary. There are already filters in place at schools and libraries as required
by the Children’s Internet Protection Act and E-Rate. It is also up to parents, not government or
school officials, to add further filters to their child’s devices. This bill would also be a disservice
to students in their learning how to navigate the internet effectively with a teacher’s instructions,
helping prepare them to be college and career ready.



